
 

                         

ANNOUNCEMENT  

 

The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission (the ‘Commission’) wishes to 

inform all interested parties that the Commission’s website www.cysec.gov.cy has 

been updated with frequently asked questions (FAQs) regarding the Companies 

Providing Administrative Services (ASPs) and the application of the relevant Law.  

The following questions have been added 

NEW 

4.3, 4.4, 5.2, 5.3, 5.4, 24.1, 24.2, 24.3, 

24.4, 24.5, 24.6 

 

ASPs must register on the Commission’s website for the alerts on FAQs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nicosia, January 23, 2014  

 

http://www.cysec.gov.cy/

